ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

BEGINNING ADMINISTRATOR SPRING FOLLOW-UP TRAINING

Information
The Arkansas Department of Education Office of Teacher Quality is hosting the Spring Follow-up Training Session for Beginning Administrators.  This is one (1) of the two (2) follow-up training sessions required in the Beginning Administrator Induction Program.

Who must attend?


Any Beginning Building Level or Curriculum/Program Administrator who:

· Is currently paired with a trained administrator mentor

· Attended the Beginning Administrator Training Session (July or Sept. 2005)

· Is currently employed via an Administrator Licensure Completion Program (ALCP), an Initial Administrator License or a Standard Administrator License with less than one year of administrative experience 

When and where is the session? 

Each administrator will attend only one (1) of the following sessions:

· Tuesday, April 4, 2006 – Ferndale 4-H Center, Little Rock, Arkansas


OR

· Wednesday, April 5, 2006 – Ferndale 4-H Center, Little Rock, Arkansas

If more than 50 miles of travel is required, overnight accommodations may be requested for the night prior to the training session at no cost.

Registration will begin at 8:00 a.m. and training will conclude at 3:30 p.m.

Dress is casual.  Breakfast, lunch and a snack will be provided. Mileage will be reimbursed.
Materials to bring to the session

· Approved Administrator Professional Learning Plan (PLP)

· The Administrator’s Training Notebook

Registration is required no later than Friday, March 17, 2006.  Please fax the accompanying registration form(s) to 501-682-5118.

If you have questions contact Mrs. Teri Dorrough at 501-682-9850 or tdorrough@arkedu.k12.ar.us.

